VLP: Notice on change in of Website of Vinh Long Public Works Joint Stock Company
On 30/ 11/ 2018, Vinh Long Public Works Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 59/ TB- CTCC dated 30/ 11/ 2018 on the change in Website of the Company as follows:
Vinh Long Public Works Joint Stock Company would like to announce the change in Website of the Company to agencies, their shareholders and customers as follows:
1. Name of new website of the Company is http://www.vipuco.vn or http://www.vipuco.vn. The new website of the Company will be used on PC, laptop and smartphone from 01/ 12/ 2018.
2. The Company will stop uploading new information to old website of the Company (http://www.congtrinhcongcong.vinhlong.gov.vn) from 01/ 12/ 2018 and officially close it on 01/ 01/ 2019

All information about the Company will be uploaded to new website of the Company at link http://www.vipuco.vn or http://www.vipuco.vn. 

By this new interface, the Company would like to bring a new, modern and user-friendly interface as well as providing fully, directly and in quickest way information about the Company to agencies, their shareholders and customers.
Website http://www.vipuco.vn or http://www.vipuco.vn operates best on all browsers such as Microsoft EDGE, Firefox, Chrome, Safari and Opera on PC, laptop and smartphone. 

